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From: Dorothy Modafferi <tdmod7@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 3:19 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]State Parks OHV Division’s Proposed Annual Report and Work Plan

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 
 
It is time for San Luis Obispo officials to take seriously the health and welfare of the citizens of San Luis Obispo County.  
California State Parks continues to delay and obscure mitigation efforts that have been mandated to improve the air 
quality at the Oceano Dunes OHV State Park.  In the meantime, during all the delays, the residents and outdoor workers 
continue to suffer continuing health issues due to the particulate matter coming from Oceano Dunes. 
 
The Hearing Board has real power to hold CA State Parks accountable to comply with the rules set forth previously — no 
more “temporary” designations but permanent solutions. 
 
San Luis Obispo residents and workers’ health is dependent on your actions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dorothy Modafferi 
Nipomo, CA 
 
Sent from my iPad 


